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Together Everyone Achieves More 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

A very Happy Hanukkah to all our families celebrating, we hope you have been able to enjoy it in these strange times.  

This week we have started with some of our Christmas celebrations, with a pantomime performance in school for each class in EYFS and 
year 1. We have a personalised pantomime which the other children will watch in class from year 2-6 over the last week of term. Don’t 
forget that we also have Christmas dinner for all children on Wednesday as well as our Christmas jumper day. Proceeds this year will be 
split between Curwen and “Ambition, Aspire, Achieve” in Canning Town. Our raffle is continuing up until our last special end-of-term 
assembly on the 18th . We also hope we will be able to release our Christmas songs soon (apologies, there have been some technical 
difficulties). 

Thank you so much to all of you that have participated in our RSHE consultations, it has been really helpful collecting your views. These 
are now completed and the survey is closed. We will be publishing the outcomes of what you said on our website in the coming weeks 
and will let you know when that has been done.  

A few parents and carers have asked about getting the flu vaccination for their child. Unfortunately we only have one day where the 
NHS offer this at Curwen. If you now want your child to receive the vaccine then please contact your GP. 

Please remember that our after school clubs have now finished for this term, and that we finish school at 1:00pm on Friday 18th Decem-
ber. Children must be collected by 1:20pm at the latest. 

We wish you all a lovely week. 

Mrs Mansfield  

Please visit our website for further information in regards to the activities provided by Newham over the festive Holiday !  



   

AM— Anisa                                     PM— Safa K     

RDR— Patrick                                 RM— Tayiba  

RF— Darcy                                      RS— Ianis    

1K— Mohammed                    1C— Whole Class   

1M— Anas                                     1D— Khaleesi   

2L— Antonia                                  2B— Leah  

2R— Abiade                                   2M— Erik      

3B— Khadeeja N                           3G— Mahanoor        

3H— Subha                                   3L— Wahiba   

4C— Samuel                                  4N— Lucy          

4B— Saima                                    4A— Martin  

5C— Kushan                                  5B— Yo’Elle   

5W— Sofia                                     5L— Shahryar     

6I— Kamal                                      6K— Liepa             

6U— Karina                                   6B— Rashad       

LST1— Whole Class                     LST2— Muntaha           

Pupil of the Week 

 

Displaying amazing helpfulness and kindness in her class.  

 

Kindness Cup Winners 

Noorah 2B 

Our Official YouTube Channel  
The Tapscott Learning Trust are pleased to announce the launch of our YouTube channel. This was created to support parents with 

home learning, and includes videos on phonics, English, and Maths, as well as videos for Early Years… and much more!  

We are really excited for this launch, and can’t wait for parents to make use of this new tool.  

Find us at: www.youtube.com - Tapscott Learning Trust 

Curwen’s Christmas Menu  

Please note that all after school clubs are now finished, with last day being Friday 11th Decem-
ber, only 6 o'clock and breakfast club are running as normal. Children will need to be collected 

at 3PM unless they are attending 6 o’clock club.  

http://www.youtube.com

